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SENIOR SCHOOL SPORT UPDATE

On Monday 28 March, thirteen students attended the AICES Swimming Carnival at
Sydney Olympic Park.

All students represented the College admirably, with six students gaining selection to the CIS
carnival on 2 - 3 May. Well done to all athletes who attended, and good luck to those attending
CIS.

MISA Sport has wrapped up for Term One.

A challenging term overall given the nature of illness and weather, however a special mention to
our Senior Girls Basketball team who, under Mr Sheahan’s leadership, made it to the Grand Final,
where they lost by six.

We are extremely proud of all the girls, and all the MISA athletes during Term One.

In Week 10, and Week 1 of Term Two, trials will be held for MISA teams in Term 2. All information
about MISA, NASSA, AICES and CIS opportunities is posted through Canvas Sport. Students should
be checking this a few times per week.

Thanking all our students, parents and staffing community for a rewarding Term One. | look
forward to an even better Term Two.

Mr Dean Zaccaria
Senior School Sport Coordinator
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